

## Rex Scott, District 1

TO: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board

FROM: Rex Scott, District 1 Supervisor

RE: Addendum Item

DATED: September 11, 2024

Please add the following item to the addendum for the September 17 Board of Supervisors meeting:

Discussion: A presentation from General Ted Maxwell (Ret.), the chair of the Regional Transportation Authority (RTA) Board, on the RTA Next draft plan currently being considered by the RTA Board. The RTA Board will next meet on September 26. After General Maxwell's presentation, he will be available to respond to questions from Board members.

Please schedule this presentation for a time certain of 11:00 AM given General Maxwell's schedule.